
 

 

Our QSC Peachtree Corners Office, GA 

has relocated. 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

On September 1, 2022, our Peachtree Corners, GA office has relocated. 

Please find the address of our new office location below for your records: 

Hapag-Lloyd (America) LLC 

3 Ravinia Drive 

Suite 1600 

Atlanta, GA 30346 

Please ensure that invoice payments and original Bill of Lading remittances 

are re-directed to the new address and discontinue sending to 5515 Spalding 

Drive, Peachtree Corners, GA 30092. 

Please know that our website, email, and telephones, will be fully operational 

during the relocation process. 

Best regards, 

US Customer Service Management 
 

 

 


